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August 15, 1978

Mr. W.C. Seidle, Chief

Reactor Construction and Engineering
Support Branch

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region IV

611 Fyan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

Arlington, Texas 76011

Subject: Interim Report - Investigation of
Low Strength 90-day Concrete Test
Cylinders -  50-482

Dear Mr. Seidle:

In the subject report transmitted with my letter of May 25, it
was indicated that a final report would be completed by August
1, 1978.

An extensive testing program has been completed for some time

now, but it is taking our consultants (Portland Cement Assoc.)
longer to analyze the data and prepare their findings than we

anticipated. It now appears the report will not be available

before the end of September.

Please advise if you need additional information.

Yours very truly,

Gli:bb

¢c: JOArterburn

EViCreel =t
wcHitt (Daniel) L
DTMcPhea (KCPL) v\ A

7811160f?/‘

%
L




